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13th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we enter this busy time of year we would like to remind you of the support that is available 
to everyone who is affected by the cost-of-living crisis. Below are some websites where you 
can find out about the local and national support available to help you manage with the cost of 
living. 
 
Rotherham Cost of Living Support Map – Google My Maps 

https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/cost-of-living 

http://www.sheffieldfoodbank.org.uk/food-bank-list/ 

 
In addition to this, we would also like to remind you that the Liberty Foodbank is also available 
to those who live in the area.  They are open every Wednesday for food parcel collections and 
coffee mornings. 
 
libertyfoodbank1@gmail.com  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further support or information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ruth Stone 
Principal 


